
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NEW COURT WEBSITE 

The U.S. Bankruptcy Court for the Western District of Pennsylvania (the “Court”), 

is pleased to announce the unveiling of its new website on Saturday, December 1, 

2012.  The Uniform Resource Locator (URL) address of the website will remain: 

http://www.pawb.uscourts.gov 

 

The website information and corresponding links are reorganized to improve the 

ease and efficiency of navigation, including new features to assist visitors with 

disabilities.  You are encouraged to explore and become familiar with the new 

layout.  There is a “search this site” feature at the top of each page to assist you in 

locating information.  If you use the “bookmarks” feature of your web browser, be 

sure to update your bookmarks to correspond with the new website links.   

 

You are invited to submit comments and suggestions about the design and content 

of the Court’s website to the following email address: 

pawbwebmaster@pawb.uscourts.gov 
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